BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
Tuesday, October 24, 2017 6:00 pm

Board members present: Matthew Puntin, James Consolati, Michael Curtin &
Molly Curtin-Schaefer.

See attached sheet for other present.

Mail was read and previous minutes were approved.

PUBLIC COMMENT: NONE
Matthew Puntin stated the following paperwork was received by the board:
T-5 Inspection for E. Baisin of 2-B Stonebridge Ways was submitted.

A septic permit for A. Lyons of 26 Monterey Road, Lyons was submitted and no action was taken.
(The perc test report has not been submitted to the Town.)

14 Lakeside Drive - Proper revisions were completed and new plans submitted for the septic system. No
work has been completed to date. Matthew Puntin will reach out to Mrs. Freeman for an update. Mr. &
Mrs. Renn agreed the contractor has not started the repair. Next step options were discussed and possible
legal action may continue. Mr. Wilusz from Tri Town Health Department may be contacted for further
consultation.

Meeting closed at 6:11 pm.
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